
 

Veterans Memorial Dedication:  Eighteen months ago, one of our Supervisors presented the idea of 

creating a Veterans Memorial, to be located by our new Township flag pole.  Eagle Scout candidate, Zachary 

Sawdey, accepted the challenge!  This would fulfill his project requirement for scouting’s highest honor.  Zac, a 

former township resident, then proceeded to design, seek funding, manage, and provide much of the 

construction manpower for the creation of the memorial.  With the aid of his family, friends, and fellow scouts, 

the project was completed in late summer, a few months before his project deadline.  On this Veterans Day, we 

will salute our area Veterans, and celebrate the achievement of this fine young man.  You are welcome to drive 

through the parking lot to view the finished project.  We invite you to join us on Sunday, November 11, at 3:00 

p.m. for a brief dedication ceremony and salute to our Veterans.  A reception will follow in the Township 

Building. 

Chelton Avenue project is scheduled for completion late this fall, including paving, and then be opened for 

public use!  Thank-you everyone for your patience as this long project was challenging, due to so many intricate 

issues and funding mandates. 

2018 Road Projects are nearing completion as the winter season approaches.  These projects included, full 

depth reclamation of Rife Road and Summers Road, patching, crack sealing and pipe replacement on various 

township roads.   

The underpass to the MYO ballfields, Borough Park, and Millersburg Water Authority facilities [officially 

West Pearl Street] has been temporally repaired after this summer’s flooding.  DEP accepts this as a short- term 

fix but is requiring a permanent solution in the near future.  Studies and design are being explored, and Gaming 

Grant Funding is being sought.  Where we probably can never totally prevent closure due to high water, our 

goals include public safety and Water Authority access to their plant, with minimal interruption.  We will keep 

you updated. 

Firewood Cutting in the Glen, Township Park, is available to Township residents, by securing a permit from 

the township office.  Dead trees were cut down this summer and remain available to be further cut apart by 

residents at their own liability.  Check with the township office to be sure that the ground is solid, since the 

summer rains have made parts inaccessible.  Guidelines for cutting will be available when you secure your 

permit. 

WE WELCOME YOU TO ATTEND THE DEDICATION 

CEREMONY OF THE NEW UPPER PAXTON TOWNSHIP 

VETERANS MEMORIAL, LOCATED AT THE TOWNSHIP 

BUILDING ON STATE ROUTE 25, VETERANS DAY, 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2018 AT 3:00 P.M. VETERANS 

ARE ENCOURAGED TO “WEAR SOMETHING THAT 

SHOWS THEIR SERVICE EXPERIENCE”. 



The Township Compost Center again is being misused by a few individuals who choose to deposit items 

that hamper the care and proper removal of the recycled material.  This facility is an important service to our 

residents, and we seek ways to properly control its use. Large rocks, appliances and like items will cause damage 

to township equipment as well as that of our contractors.  We are looking for ways to control the center’s use 

and provide controlled access and video surveillance.  We welcome your input. 

The Township Parking lot has been paved and lined, insuring its longevity, and safety for all who use it.  

Also, the storm water drainage pond has been completed behind the new building, officially completing the 

two-year building project.  Funds for both these projects were made available through Gaming Grants. 

Zoning Ordinances have been in the lengthy process of being updated for several years, with the aid of 

County personnel.  When these minor changes are complete, the public will have the opportunity to review and 

comment on them.  The Supervisors emphasize the changes being made are for clarification only, and not 

designed to alter the pathway of township business. 

Spring Cleanup Day for the Township is currently set for Saturday April 13, 2019. Mark your calendars!  



Dauphin County Electronic Recycling has made some major changes, of which you need to be aware.    

Locally, the County receives items for recycling at the UPT garage on the second Saturday morning every month. 

This program is for residential use only. No businesses please. These are the ONLY ITEMS that will be accepted:  

*TV’s All types (Must NOT be taken apart) 

*Central Processing Units (Desktop/Towers) 

*Laptops 

*Printers 

*Computer Keyboards 

*Computer Mouse 

*Computer Monitors (All types) 

*Cable or Satellite Boxes 

*Cords and Cables 

*Tablets/Kindles 

*Microwave Ovens 

*Gaming Systems (PlayStations/Xbox)

ALL OTHER ELECTRONICS OR APPLIANCES MUST BE BROUGHT TO THE DAUPHIN COUNTY RECYCLING CENTER. 

No equipment containing Freon or Refrigerant 

{Such as: Refrigerators, Air Conditioners, Dehumidifiers, Freezers) 

(No Medical Equipment) 

DAUPHIN COUNTY RECYCLING CENTER 

1625S, Cameron St. Harrisburg PA 17104 

www.dauphincounty.org     717 982-6772 

Please check the Township website @ upperpaxtontwp.org for further information regarding these changes. 

 

 

 

http://www.dauphincounty.org/

